
 

 

 

Ralph L. Wadsworth Construction Co., LLC 

9351 Grant Street Suite 110 

Thornton, Colorado 80229 

Phone: 302-802-5801 Fax: 801-553-1696 

 

 

 

 

 

May 8th, 2020 

Craig Schumacher, PE 

Project Manager 

 

RE: Letter of Interest Construction Management/General Contractor (CMGC) services for Eastern Plains Timber Bridge 

Replacement Project No. FBR R400-371, SA No. 23010; Project No. STA R400-372, SA No. 23014 

 

Delivery: via e-mail: craig.schumacher@state.co.us  

 

Dear Mr. Schumacher, 

 

The Ralph L Wadsworth Construction Company, Inc. appreciates the opportunity to submit our Letter of Interest for 

providing the CMGC Services for the Colorado Department of Transportation, Eastern Plains Timber Bridge Replacement 

CMGC Project. 

 

Please allow this letter to serve as our Letter of Interest for the project as per your Request for Letters of Interest dated May 

7, 2020.  

 

The contact person within our firm for all notices and communications regarding this project and the forthcoming Request 

for Qualifications is: 

 

Company: Ralph L Wadsworth Company, Inc. 

 

Contact: Bryce Jaynes, Colorado Division Manager 

Address: 9351 Grant Street, Suite 110 

   Thornton, Colorado 80229 

Phone:    (303)-802-5801 

Cell:       (801)-301-6434 

Fax:        (801)-553-1696 

E-mail:   bjaynes@wadsco.com  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

Bryce Jaynes 

Colorado Division Manager 
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